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Hi Camille,

| conducted my February monthly site inspection today (2/18/20) and met onsite with Bob Pellegrine. My report from
today’s site visit is attached, and has also been uploaded to the Sharepoint.

The site looks pretty good, there has been additional erosion from the rain we had in January, but now that NextGen is
planning to install the permanent drainage | think that the water run-on management will look much better. | reminded
Bob that no ground disturbance can occur until a nesting bird survey and woodrat nest survey are conducted. There are
some large portions of silt fence that still need to be keyed-in. | walked the silt fence with Bob, and showed him exactly
where | think the fence needs maintenance. Bob called Tay while | was onsite today, and Bob said that he would keep
me in the loop when she is able to get out to the site.

Now that work is starting again, | am planning to go back to weekly inspections. My next inspection will likely be next
week on Monday (2/24/20).

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Thanks so much,

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants

60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

P 650.440.4160 x 6410| C 805.712.8794
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